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Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
Dates for 
September 
 

28th  INSET DAY - School closed 
 

October 
1st Year 6 - Taster Day at Maplesden 
 Noakes 
2nd Macmillan Bake Sale 3:00 - 3:45pm 
4th School Photographs 
9th   Year R Phonics Session - 9:00am 
19th Last Day of Term 1 
29th First Day of Term 2 

Headteacher’s Blog 
 

The school term is now in 
full swing and the children are       

becoming very used to their new routines.  
Our Reception children have been in school 
full-time for 2 weeks and all the adults in 
school are so impressed with how they’ve   
taken to school—especially at lunchtimes! 

Each term, we focus on a Learning Skill, Core 

Value and Growth Mindset theme. Whole 
school assemblies are a good opportunity to 
explore these further. This term, the children 
have been introduced to the Learning Pit! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During their PSHCE lessons, the children will 
be learning how to  get out of the pit! 

We held our PTFA AGM this week—it was 

lovely to welcome some new parents. Minutes 
will be available shortly. In the meantime, 
please find out more about the PTFA and 
their events by following them on Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/WBPTFA 

 

Our year 6 Ambassadors will be holding a 
Bake Sale in the Small Hall on  
TUESDAY 2nd OCT  
3:00pm -3:45pm  

All payments made to the school office MUST 
be in an envelope clearly marked with the 
child’s name and what the payment is for.  

The office are unable to accept loose cash 
and will ask you to return with a 

named envelope.  Any change will be sent 
home with the child at the end of the day. 

We have a red post-box in the front lobby for 
you to use too! 

School Photographs 
Thursday 4th October 

Please could all children wear a clean West 
Borough jumper or cardigan.  Thank you. 

Introductory Violin Lessons 
“My name is Pia Alexandre and I teach stringed  
instruments to children in local schools.  I will be 
in the Acorn Room (the brick 
building in the  playground)    
after school on Wednesday  3rd      
October and Wednesday 10th  
October to offer a short           
introductory session (about 20 
minutes from 3:15pm)” 
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